From:

Sent: 10 November 2021 19:52
To: Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan application

Sir or Madam.

| strongly object to the current Local Plan being proposed by the Council for the South East Extension and any extra
proposals,the use of green belt land for any development is hardly a sustainable or green in any way shape or form
and also the county can I'll afford the loss of important agricultural land with the ongoing Brexit and Covid situation
making food security very important,the environmental impact would be catastrophic with the loss of important
habitats for wildlife and important green spaces for people to enjoy.

It is apparent that green belt land is considered a soft target while using brownfield sites should be a mandatory
requirement and also green belt land should have absolute protection over all development proposals.

The overwhelming public opposition to the original plan in 2019 showed the strength of feeling by residents and the
public and there is no doubt that the whole Local Plan system needs urgent overhaul and the protection of green
spaces given absolute priority over any housing development or similar project.

Also the increased road traffic will cause continuing chaos on systems which are overloaded heavily already and
obviously pollution levels which are already unacceptable will increase further.

| hope the Council will listen to the people that matter,the public and radically alter this proposal and preserve vital
green spaces for future generations.

Thank you.

Richard Witter

Sent from my iPad





